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*CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings

From: Sally Hart <sally.hart1@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 08, 2013 1:45 PM

To: *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings

Subject: File #J1313B

Good afternoon, 

 

I received a notice of an assessment against my property in the amount of $421.95.  I was the victim of a crime where 

someone broke into my house, attacked me and raped me.  While I was at the hospital for the mandatory exam, the St 

Paul Police authorized someone to come and board up my window.  I arrived home to find that it was being finished.  

When I asked about how this was to be paid for, the policeman assured me that I would not have to pay.  All that was 

required was to cut a piece of plywood and nail it to the space around the window, something I could easily have done 

myself.  I strenuously object to being billed for this at this time.  If you would like to talk with me, you can reach me at 

651-647-1674.  You can reply to me by email at sally.hart1@gmail.com.  I look forward to hearing from you about how 

this matter will be resolved.  Thank you very much, Sally Hart 


